WELCOME TO 2ND GRADE



Dear Second Graders & families,

I am so excited to be your 2nd grade teacher this year! I hope you had a wonderful summer and I can't wait to hear all about it, as well as learn all about YOU!

In order to learn about one another, I want to start the school year with a fun activity! During the first week of school I ask that you bring in a photo of your family (siblings, parents, grandparents, anyone who is special to you!) that we can share with one another. I also ask that you bring in a photo of something you love! For example, if you love baseball, bring in a photo of you playing baseball. You can bring these photos in a Ziploc bag with your name on them. Have fun with this! *These photos will be given back to you. We are going to have a wonderful and super successful year together! Get ready to have fun, make new friends and LEARN!

Love your teacher, Ms. DeRiso